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2/27/2024

Dear:

Mayor Barnes, City Manager Nicklas,

| hope this letter finds you well. | am writing to express my concerns regarding recent racist comments
made by Alderman McAdam’s. As a member of our community, | believe it is important to address and
condemn such behavior.

The comments made by Alderman McAdam’s were hurtful and offensive. They not only reflect poorly on
the individual but also have a negative impact on the entire community. Racism has no place in our city,
and it is crucial that our leaders set a positive example for residents.

| urge you to take appropriate action in response to these comments. This could include disciplinary
measures, such as a public apology, sensitivity training, or other actions that demonstrate a commitment
to promoting diversity and inclusion in our community.

Furthermore, | would like to suggest that the city consider implementing diversity training for all elected
officials and city employees. This could help prevent similar incidents in the future and foster a more
inclusive environment for everyone.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. | trust that you will handle it with the seriousness and
urgency it deserves. | look forward to seeing positive steps taken to address racism in our city.

Sincerely,



